
 

 
 
 
  

Physical: 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203 P 303.866.3567     F 303.832.8106 
Mailing: DRMS Room 215, 1001 E 62nd Ave, Denver, CO 80216 https://drms.colorado.gov 

Jared S. Polis, Governor  |  Dan Gibbs, Executive Director  |  Virginia  Brannon, Director 
 

 

April 21, 2023 

Patrick A Eidman 
State Historic Preservation Office 
1200 Broadway 
Denver, CO 80203 
 

RE:  Collett Property File No. M-2022-051, Comments Regarding Construction Material Special 
(111) Operation Reclamation Permit Application Package, Comment Received 

Dear Mr. Eidman: 

On April 20, 2023, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your comment 
regarding the Collett Property.  Your comment was forwarded to the applicant on April 21, 2023 but 
is considered un-timely. The comment period for this application closed on April 15, 2023. On April 
19, 2023 the Division issued is decision to approve the application.  

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.  
Amy Yeldell at 303-866-3567 Ext 8183 or via email at amy.yeldell@ state.co.us 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Amy Yeldell 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
 
 
Ec:   
Travis Marshall, Senior EPS, Grand Junction DRMS 
 
 


